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Principal's Message

Principal Art Pick

Zion Latham-Sharp
Principal's Pick

2019-2020

Each year I choose an art project as the Principal's Pick. This year my pick goes to Zion
Latham-Sharp - Congratulations! Zion's artwork will be framed and will be displayed in the
school office for all to see for years to come! Thank you Mrs. Sperk for always having so
many amazing projects to choose from and for uploading all of the student work on
Artsonia!

Focus on Learning

http://your.website.address.here
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001d7FaMLhABCBb8rniEQroBCTIHQbm6p_n9qjrtC3WKm70eDFr75kzNds2wRCnrJyD3LtMnhC09mvjECj6kevnDOnFE8DzAb7X1fibBzCsg_KycWPQhjphLTW_cwZHwbkB_kxXkUQ9-Smvabx76vXJ5gLEI9JmuUkT


Thank you to Mrs. Moore for  providing a virtual Field Day these last few days for kids
who would like to participate.  Congratulations to the Flipgrid champs each day!!

Friday:  Cam Lindsey, Michael Lutz and Amelia Johnson

Monday: Aiden Gillies and Jaden Fassa
 
Tuesday: MJ Lutz and Amelia Toepfer (Honorable Mention to Maci West - amazing at
bottle flipping but forgot her jumping jacks :)

Wednesday: Landon Yurasek and MJ Lutz

Check out these Lexia Rock Stars from Mrs. Anderson's Class

Congratulations to Landon Abad, Dayvion Coleman, and Dakota Rosinski for winning Mrs.
Anderson's assignment completion raffle last week!  They each earned a book and a treat!

This week's winners are Aiden Combs, Austin Combs, and Jenna Cornett!  They will also
be receiving a book and a treat!

Congratulations to these students for meeting their unit and time goal on Lexia last week:
Landon Abad, Isabelle Gomez, Olivia Hart, Amiyah Ayers, Cyncier Edwards, Djeinaba
Kane, Mari Hill, X'Zavior Call, Kaydince McKee, Austin Combs, Dayvion Coleman,
Jaidyn Collins, Kingston Lawson, Dakota Rosinski, Jenna Cornett, Bracksden Bennett,
Aiden Combs, Emma Webb, and Johnathan Marriott.

Mrs. Anderson would like to remind her students and families that Lexia will be available
until July 31, 2020.  It's a great way to keep skills sharp and avoid the summer slide!

Counselor Corner

You are never too young to start thinking about your career choices.  Students in grades K-
5 have been exploring different career options for the past couple of weeks.  K-1 graders
have been virtually exploring careers, such as chef, nurse, professional athlete, and
firefighter.  2nd and 3rd graders have researched zoo animals and virtually visited a zoo to
help them better understand the responsibilities of being a zookeeper. 4th and 5th graders
completed a career interest survey and then researched a career on their matched path.  

Check out some of their discoveries, resumes, and career writings 

 
Maci West - Career Writing

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fuRZyZGAFS5CmxIAL6Rs7XhhnKJFUjzZqgxOWLEHgRZezZF9NQPnbanepp1N3qbZFHTqrsF1NglEyfSWJUhnKK2OdKgXjK740XJi-mfmutbEei_QHEQW9X4A6aWwcv-vrWyA1KehQ6XfYqUSeBJ7pscn55KbSZgQAiw_WqvkWGmPsqVTTrKocP2_7-tQp-3lUBDykhoaozxWsJreYXARj_DGHFG1SyxkINsQIjN6iLLiy6CzUQ9YgNUCBVHHdq7ock970S95A-YY-GR1f-kBACQrCrtUcorA&c=&ch=


When I Grow Up - Joseph Butts

When I Grow Up - Zachariah Allberry

Mini Career Research - Lucy Riddle

My First Resume - Jenna Cornett

Career Research Electronic - Karter Kelley

ZooKeeper

Nurse

Professional Athlete

Upcoming Important Dates and Information

Information for Grades K-4
May 26 (8:00 - 3:00) - KG and 1st grade pick up/drop off
May 27 (8:00 - 3:00) - 2nd and 3rd grade pick up/drop off
May 28 (8:00 - 6:00) - 4th Grade and K-3 who didn't come on 26th or 27th
May 29 (8:00 - 1:00) - K -4 anyone who couldn't come at assigned time

 
If you have more than one child try to come at the scheduled time for your oldest child or
contact us at the school and let us know when you are coming so we can make sure to have
the personal belongings ready :)

 

Specific Instructions for 5th Grade Pick up/Delivery
May 28 - Prior to this date a staff member will be contacting 5th grade parents to arrange a
special delivery on May 28th. A staff member will drop off a gift bag and any personal
items left at the school.  At this delivery staff will pick up the chromebook/charger and any
items needing to be returned to the school. 

June 2nd - Kindergarten Welcome 
Parents who have a student entering Kindergarten next year can drive
through the bus lane and Kindergarten teachers and staff will be waving and
giving students a welcome gift. Visit our Enrollment website
at https://www.gocruisers.org/Enrollment.aspx to register for Kindergarten.
We will follow all social distancing guidelines so parents and students will
have to remain in their car, but it will still be a great opportunity to see staff
and receive a gift.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fuRZyZGAFS5CmxIAL6Rs7XhhnKJFUjzZqgxOWLEHgRZezZF9NQPnbanepp1N3qbZiLDNYwRlKfEJGJ1iymobVIpJoxthdrWJ18g51NUm6-004kyunMDgjDYEySYjq3gnJD8Rj7onUrqgW81vn6ekUJe7HDrTO1dwsa9f0wDNjTDXJPxwjprL4u-BhO-Bcn4WsakuaE61AePhSoJzuEVfbL3LAEASAFBFSZ7eX3OWcdefg9D_Hw--pnNGC7yxBQ9E6VwP0EngDooIvSx9sef3tV2D2txfnHQM&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fuRZyZGAFS5CmxIAL6Rs7XhhnKJFUjzZqgxOWLEHgRZezZF9NQPnbanepp1N3qbZX8W00J1YpR2tnlmyYtDGWJ4o5NypdJI0RiMBVDeSFK4_xIOHaMUOxI8zOsKDqfuGxjqL8SzOP3_GWgxFFLJexCUmP6HHhc8rNNByRPFAlyoNcjDYXhSAH-uOcqarMyzyArITUO6fmkX9dTF871GFguXqabvehRwitAzzBmUlZbFk8Nec02aLuj9awilJ7iqMJiQNb2oJ79CHk7U-tK6TxpoLql9dkxn5&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fuRZyZGAFS5CmxIAL6Rs7XhhnKJFUjzZqgxOWLEHgRZezZF9NQPnbanepp1N3qbZXiISvptDZaS6Zt8gbCIu4XqR969Hr_aSO7-19z9baR6afZpVKfzG7VQIysL4-dKmCgePDifDEKwLt5QJx5jLAqUlycmXOeJgaXu_q3dEaCsKvjqRys8lkNG3Jx6aTjU2V9QiUlSXldqqDRfB_1zFrzdsXmJ7suEyG68fiAh9XzkFmqw2x8gYmcVdObz-SUcvBp77q2oG-aDtpyFHVe5pR_10bQzU5qri&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fuRZyZGAFS5CmxIAL6Rs7XhhnKJFUjzZqgxOWLEHgRZezZF9NQPnbanepp1N3qbZVK-CM8kSmrkGiIZx5pMCj9600-yrTkV_6knbPPhaa5ZKeSu8ASnGDqGT0PRQJiB8lJDP9fCLplezizwe5cRJfMyVanPUH-lvcZJFba1AieRm3zSW_I8LURzKK_TbJyvJIxUQPvftrrj5DgmmhK_HbwlfofXnM0Dth-SekTjTKcjnbC_Fu_14Wz1uowuCXpUkdh8VwLzIUnz6dAxLBqkt_f4U4_sX37ie&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fuRZyZGAFS5CmxIAL6Rs7XhhnKJFUjzZqgxOWLEHgRZezZF9NQPnbanepp1N3qbZKy-O_ySMXO-aTsDmFaY3CmsXvuIFlyHkDN_jNoL7NTPWxM7Xf5H3bMBUPKTIeLB5YiXZ51MNqVum7w3vZibc5_-Qok5YMHTY3to9DaoML2FcpTjp9k2QDeFx7-_8ctdm3ai1aVEiWJIO4d6kdqFIohR46Nmqu2gvX_0nisq7WkDrGIerNbIm2NzgWiaKHaeipfdVhyhp-_N3T9xLuw-nE3tTya0mYhyM&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fuRZyZGAFS5CmxIAL6Rs7XhhnKJFUjzZqgxOWLEHgRZezZF9NQPnbanepp1N3qbZat7IllTidokKeH3xWT-quqb6ahqxEuwL3M1tG5c6FdCEcEm4NhvKTSip_0QihQjaXuyz_q7VMtUsT46L_4Rr5SbWXHXyhWHGWiEx-Hf3lH-t3SwvYS2c_fYuc2VVvkUE0kBbFD-IKuyuo4EHZh1IyRwnun6UiFvuV7QjYy0nP7uQA4lSYyliTzwCwWYp8RoXYhmAy1rDq0iE3XxC3xmu9QPMdjYJiYzY&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fuRZyZGAFS5CmxIAL6Rs7XhhnKJFUjzZqgxOWLEHgRZezZF9NQPnbanepp1N3qbZQ3hWvU9MRDRvhmLLNlr2R_I8xMWfBDrB3r-irjUHbETF4DCYv4cm8bjMR66lDBc4JummFLQ8AFztwOA_oC8132qiF9koFiPHKeFeM41eFirH2iNA3mjpDw_y6Lp_LKDVOW-kovz7qTGKiroy4rdiUU8N5vR6HMF5UGmn0vz4JXVHTALIx0iYGB2vyNP8-3zGNkRKJx7AmzADpdPXwwe9NB36g3gIO7lu&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fuRZyZGAFS5CmxIAL6Rs7XhhnKJFUjzZqgxOWLEHgRZezZF9NQPnbanepp1N3qbZjS4zPEh5iOmhxt6KF3qQ9UJhF6s912cgkgHvgiO28HlflFsBqy6ibLmtlhA8gEDAuYWVXkiw81IszOGr_usAdrtc7laSSQGiAXjSckHpCTl7JghtA0-KR2WZTT8tnlifF4wyoen2JK3Uck1EcsFvS0Xdy1xu9V-ddG1Zgs-ornuC3ozJcfehxF5paGVx3wzNemTn5euPauRta4A6wU085LOJrBkuaJ0X&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fuRZyZGAFS5CmxIAL6Rs7XhhnKJFUjzZqgxOWLEHgRZezZF9NQPnbbLZ8ifJ3sVCH2nT6PUj3dy-cQmLUIQdidJeEvTY5atw3hwq8dbAfpbj0s4B97RLGo5A8J-2T9XGZmQSE8ACu9QmhJbk-YRWCSi6jTubqQki9bWxV-uy7ilSGC-Ivcz2yZ2uu_U8-MaL1nHMKxhJ53s=&c=&ch=


Grab and Go Meal Information 

Our cafeteria staff is amazing - thank you so much for preparing and
providing breakfast and lunch to our kids. Days are different next week
and the last week of school. No pick up Monday, May 25th - Memorial
Day!

Tuesday, May 26th - 4 days of breakfast and lunch
Monday, June 1st - 5 days of breakfast and lunch

Information about Summer Lunch Program will be coming soon

Happy Birthday

 
Jaxon Bishop, Callum Fraser, Jayla Lee, 

Cyncier Edwards, Brayden Weaver, Reko Rollison, 
Nathan Konot, and Brayden Jeffrey!

Free Counseling Services

Concord Counseling Services is excited to announce FREE summer learning opportunities
for students and parents in Westerville, Gahanna, New Albany and Groveport School
Districts. From June 15-July 28, our Prevention staff will be hosting 20 different six-week
series on a variety of relevant topics to help children & parents navigate and cope with these
challenging times. 

� Each series will be offered one day a week for six weeks, with each session being offered
twice in one day for convenience.

� No need to sign up; you can just go to the schedule on our website and click on the
session you want to attend when it's time to start! *The full schedule of learning
opportunities will be posted on our website www.concordcounseling.org in early June* 

� Sessions will be held on the GoToMeeting platform and can be joined via video or audio



  

        

artsonia.com

by computer or phone.

Concord's summer learning opportunities are funded by 
prevention grants through the Franklin County ADAMH Board

Groveport Elementary School
 715 Main Street

Groveport, OH  43215
Phone: 614-836-4975

april.bray@gocruisers.org
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